
PSBA 2017 DELEGATE ASSEMBLY 
CERTIFICATION OF VOTING DELEGATES 

 

The PSBA Bylaws authorize school districts of the third class to appoint two voting 

delegates to the 2017 Delegate Assembly, to be appointed by majority vote from among 

the members of the school district’s governing body. This year’s meeting of the 

Assembly will be held on Friday, Oct. 20, 2017, just after the closing of the PASA-PSBA 

School Leadership Conference.  

 

Board Secretaries are requested to complete this certification form and return it to 

PSBA by June 30, 2017.  Please send to the attention of Teressa DeRoos, 

Pennsylvania School Boards Association, by mail at 400 Bent Creek Blvd. 

Mechanicsburg, PA 17055, by fax at (717) 506-4716, or via email at 

teressa.deroos@psba.org 
 

Name of school district ____________________________________________________ 

 

Please check one:  

 

____ Our district does NOT intend to appoint Voting Delegates. 

 

____ I certify that the following school directors have been duly appointed as our Voting 

Delegates (no person may serve as the delegate of more than one school entity):     
 

1. Name:             

 

Preferred Mailing Address:           

 

      Email address:        

 

2. Name:             

 

Preferred Mailing Address:           

 

      Email address:        

 

 

 

 

Name of board secretary:           

 

Signature of board secretary:           

 

Telephone & email of board secretary:          

 

Date:            

 


